
 

 

 
 

We would like to invite you to an event about HS2 
High Speed Two (HS2) is the new high speed railway for Britain.  
This event is an opportunity for you to find out more about the  
Project and what it means for the local area. 
 
At this event you will be able to: 

 talk to our team about engineering, construction, the 
environment, community projects and more;  

 see latest drone footage and plans of the project near you; and 

 ask questions and explore the plans in more detail. 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Join us on the 28 March from 3pm – 

7pm at St Annes Church Hall, 

Wendover. 

 

We’ll have members of our team on hand to provide works updates, 

talk through questions you may have about the works in your area 

and even discuss local volunteer programmes and community 

funding available through HS2. 

 

Find us at:  

St Anne's Church Hall, Aylesbury Road, Wendover, HP22 6JG 

 

We hope to see you there. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Freephone 08081 434 434 

Minicom 08081 456 472 

Email hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk 

Website www.hs2.org.uk 

To keep up to date with what is 
happening in your local area, visit: 

www.hs2inyourarea.co.uk 

Reference number: HS2-MW-EK-Ph1-Ar-Ce-C2-CR-21-20/03/2023 

 


